
Informational advisory
Date:  September 14, 2011
Product: cantaloupe
Supplier/Brand: rocky ford

 
Valued Testa Produce Customers:

Rocky ford has voluntarily recalled its cantaloupe due to possible listeria 
contamination. The majority of the product was distributed in colorado.

Testa produce does not carry product from the rocky ford growing area, 
we do not have the effected cantaloupe, testa produce is not effected.

If you have any questions about this issue, please contact our quality assur-
ance manager, barbara daly, at barbarad@testaproduce.com or peter testa 
at petert@testaproduce.com. 

If you would like to add someone to, or be removed from this notification, 
please contact our It Manager, Jamie White, at Jamiew@testaproduce.com, 
or 312.226.3237, or you may contact your sales rep.

Thank you,

Testa produce quality assurance
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